
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/20/2022 4:26:48 PM

First name: Holly
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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in regard to the Holland Lake Lodge expansion. I fully oppose this project. The reasons are quite

simple.  It will destroy the surrounding forest for nothing more than to make money for out of state corporations.

As our state evolves and becomes more and more attractive to investors we have to sit back and ask ourselves if

we are willing to preserve any of our past over dollar signs.  This is a slippery slope we follow, but one that

should heed to the peoples voice and wishes.  This is still our land.  This corporation new quite well that they

were purchasing a property with a state lease attached to that.  With that being said, I have no bad feelings if this

request is turned down.  They had every opportunity, prior to sale, to take a survey of the surrounding area to see

what people thought.

In closing, please vote no on this expansion.  The property should remain as it is, with only minor upgrades

where needed.

Thank you for your time.

 


